
 

  

 
 
 
 
10th January 2025 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

Thank you so much for the support and understanding over the past week as I 

know it has been challenging for many of us.  

 

We are all keen to get back to school and resume some normality and routine 

in all our lives.  We are confident that school will be open on Monday 13th 

January 2025 as the temperature is set to rise slightly and then the ice and 

snow may begin to melt. We are still anticipating some snow and ice in the 

local area and around the school grounds on Monday, so we have decided to 

have a longer time for children to arrive at school which will stagger the 

number of children and parents arriving at any one time.   

 

• The school gates will open as normal at 8.30am and the cloakroom 

doors at 8.35am. (Please note that children will enter school through 

the year group cloakroom doors instead of the classroom doors).   

• The cloakroom doors will close at 9am.  

• Anyone arriving after 9am will need to enter school through the main 

entrance.  

• Registers will stay open until 10am.  (Please note your child will not be 

marked as late for school until after 10am) 

• Whilst on the school grounds please stick to the cleared gritted paths to 

minimise the risk of any possible accident.  

• Care Club will be open as normal in the school bungalow.  

 

Please take care with your journey to school on Monday and we look forward 

to welcoming you all back to school. 

 

 

 

Your Sincerely, 

 

 
 

Mrs Kirsty Hutchinson 

Headteacher 


